Mr. Glen Southwick

3368 Alpine View Ci

Carson City, NV 89705-7002
(775) 267-3223

Nov 30, 2011

Jason King

Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. 8. Stewart St., Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

I understand that Nevada has a law which prohibits the mining of

aquifers. If 50, please insure that the aquifer in East Central Nevada
is not mined to send water to Las Vegas.

Sincerely,
Mr. Glen Southwick



